
 

 

All food vendors require a Harris County Temporary Food Permit. Each vendor is required 
to obtain a permit and should be purchased no later than two business days prior to the 
event to avoid a late fee. If a vendor has more than one booth, each booth will need a 
separate temporary food permit. Any vendor that does not purchase their permit within that 
timeframe will incur a cost of twice the regular temporary permit fee.  

Harris County Fire Marshal’s Office (HCFMO) permits and inspects temporary events in 
unincorporated Harris County. Please call 713-274-1730 or 281-436-8030 or 
visit www.hcfmo.net for application and requirements.  

On the day of your event, an Investigator may contact you should any issues arise on site. 

If you have any questions, please call 713-274-6300 or email at foodpermits@phs.hctx.net 

  

Environmental Public Health Division 

Phone: (713) 274-6300 

2221 West Loop South, Suite 100, Houston, TX 77027 
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